Jennifer S. Bethune
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From: Permitting Department <permitting.department@blueravensolar.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 11:32 AM
To: Central Permitting
Cc: Donna Johnson
Subject: Cancellation & Refund Request - 6037 McDougald Rd - ERES2404-0053

Hello,

We will be outsourcing the service upgrade so we will not be doing the work. | am requesting the permit be
closed out on your end and for a payment refund to be issued, if at all possible.

* ERES2404-0053; 6037 McDougald Rd Lillington, NC 27546

If a refund is available and you are sending it via check, please send to the following address: 1403 N Research
Way Building J, Orem, Utah 84097. Please let me know if you need any additional information to process this.
Please note that we are still moving forward with the solar so only the service upgrade permit needs to be
cancelled/refunded.

Best,

‘Q&b Hannah Webb
_ :%*g’ Permitting Department
BLUE RAVEN 385.482.0045

permitting.department@blueravensolar.com
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ALITY NOTICE his message IS Cf dential and may be privilegs Please notify the sender immediately by reply email if you have

eceived this email by mistake and then delete it and any attachments thereto from your system

From: Permitting Department <permitting.department@blueravensolar.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 2:02 PM

To: centralpermitting@harnett.org <centralpermitting@harnett.org>

Subject: Permit Submission - 6037 McDougald Rd

Dear Permitting Team,

Please see the attached permitting documents for our customer, Marvin Mack of 6037 McDougald Rd
Lillington, NC 27546. This is just the application for the service upgrade. Please let me know if there is any
additional information required before a permit can be issued.

Regards,

\ﬁ Hannah Webb
-

Permitting Department
BLUE RAVEN

ik 385.482.0045



